
 

THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF RUTLAND 
ST JOSEPH, OAKHAM & 

ST THOMAS OF CANTERBURY, EXTON 
 

Parish Priest: Rev Canon Peter Vellacott:   peter.vellacott@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
Rev Deacon Raymond Keogh:   raymond.keogh@dioceseofnottingham.uk   Tel: 07845 773619 

Retired Priest in Residence:   Rev Canon Stephen Dye 
Parish Office:  rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Presbytery, Station Road, Oakham, LE15 6QU   Tel: 01572 722308 
 

Sixtheenth Sunday of the Year 
 

19th July Vigil Mass Saturday 4.30 pm Holy Mass  Denys Hancock RIP 

20th July Sixtheenth Sunday of the Year Sunday 10.30 am Holy Mass Pro Populo 

21st  July Feria Monday 10.00am Holy Mass Joan and Les Hills RIP 
22nd  July St Mary Magdalene Tuesday    

23rd July 

Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament Wednesday 

9.00 – 
10.00 am St Joseph Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Saint Bridget of Sweden, 
Religious, Patron of Europe  10.00am Holy Mass Well being of the Hutton Family 

24th  July Feria Thursday    

25th  July Saint James, Apostle  Friday 7.00 pm Latin  
Holy Mass 

St Thomas, Exton, LE158AN  
Kurt Jackson RIP 

26th   July Vigil Mass Saturday 4.30 pm Holy Mass Frances Xueref RIP 

27th July Seventeenth Sunday of the Year Sunday 10.30 am Holy Mass Pro Populo 

Sacrament of Confession TIMES:         Wednesday:   9.30-10.00 am         Saturday:  3.30-4.00 pm 

Please note: This Church is monitored by CCTV cameras and/or live streaming cameras during Holy Mass. 
Parish Websites https://www.stjosephs-oakham.org/ https://www.catholicstamford.com/ 

Safeguarding Representative Tel:  07513 725552 Maria.MarriottPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
Parish Support Group - HELP Rosemarie Duncan Tel:  01572 723873 

House Faith Sharing Group Barbara Black Tel:  01572 724918 
Chair - Parish Pastoral Council Andreas Menzies Tel:  01572 

722308 
ppcchair@stjosephs-oakham.org 

Parish Newsletter Maria Marriott rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

English Martyrs Primary School Willow Crescent, Oakham Tel:  01572 722400 
https://www.englishmartyrs.rutland.sch.uk/ 

Parish Office Telephone contact: 
For all Parish enquiries, please contact Maria on the office number or (via email, quickest option) or Canon Peter via email. 

In the case of an emergency, please ring the office number – the end message will advise you who to contact. 
If you know any parishioners 

who are not well, in hospital or need a little support and would like a visit, please let Maria know using this email address 
rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk or call 01572 722308.   It is very important for all our parishioners to feel part of 

our community - if we do not know we cannot help. 
Parish Sick List 

If you would like to add anyone to the sick list, please contact Maria rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk Please note, if you 
give permission, their name will be published in St Joseph’s Newsletter and on St Joseph’s website in the Newsletter tab. 

Last week’s collection 
 

Collections                               £ 197.35 
Planned Giving & Donations   £ 671.00 

                                     Total £ 868.35 
 

2nd Collection for Stella Maris -  Sea Sunday 
£250.00 Many thanks 

 
As always many thanks for all your contributions 

Please note: 
 

Canon Peter is at St Joseph’s 
every Monday and celebrates 

Holy Mass at 10.00 am.    
He is available after Holy 

Mass should you want to make 
an appointment. 

rcchurchoakham@dioceseof
nottingham.uk 

Don’t forget 
 

to join us for light 
refreshments after 

Holy Mass on Wednesday and 
Sunday. 

All welcome 
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Please pray for the following who are ill:    Meryl Vincent, Angela Kirkup, Claire Smith, Ita Jones, Janet and Barry Chalmers-
Stevens, Monique Pryke, Elisabeth Simpson, Judy Nash, John Rhodes, Jean Aiken, Amanda Messer and Elizabeth Jones 
Anniversaries , Denys Hancock Albert Cahill, John Neville Jones, Ralph Tyler, Patricia Austin, James Cregan, Richard John Keith, 
Bernadette Worsfold, Mary (Mai) Collins, Mildred Machin, Joseph Jones, Bernard (Benny)Maiden, Patrick Carroll, Kenneth 
Williamson 
Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon the, may they rest in peace.  Amen 
Credo Group   Will be having a summer break 

Last meeting 24th July @ 6pm 
– return in September 

Mobile phones   Could you please ensure that your 
mobile phone is on silent during Holy Mass.   Thank you. 

It is the Lord’s House, which Jesus taught was “a house of prayer” (Mt 21:13) and thus should be used according to its purpose. 
The House of God, where dwells the Real Presence of God, must be treated with ongoing reverence. 

 

The month of July is traditionally dedicated to the Most Precious Blood of Our Lord Jesus Christ.  
In some dioceses, a feast in honor of the Precious Blood was celebrated as early as the fifteenth century. 

Enabling Our Mission Campaign Our parish is currently undertaking the Enabling Our Mission Campaign which aims to support 
our mission of becoming more outward looking, while also striving to ensure that the fewer priests now available for active ministry 
across the Diocese are best able to serve our communities. We will be hosting an additional small gathering to explain this initiative to 
members of the laity and hope you are able to make the following date: Wednesday, 23rd July – 5.30pm 

Churches Together in Oakham   The lunch time Churches Together prayer meetings are now being hosted by  
All Saints Church on Thursday lunch times from 1.00 to 1.30 pm.   All are welcome. 

If you would like to learn more about the 
priesthood and reflect on a possible vocation,  
please email 
vocations@dioceseofnottingham.uk  for the 
zoom link for the next discernment meeting on 
Wednesday 23rd July at 7.00pm. 

Join the diocese for a special Young Adults’ Pilgrimage to Rome between 
Friday 5th and Monday 8th September for the Canonisation of Blessed Carlo 
Acutis and Blessed Pier Giorgio Frassati. The Pilgrimage is open to anyone aged 
18-35, costing £475 per person based on sharing a room, with financial help 
available. For more information and to book a place email: 
vocations@dioceseofnottingham.uk  

The Diocese is looking to appoint a Compliance and Support Property Officer who is an experienced administrator preferably 
with a background in property management, with excellent IT and communication skills, who is organised, patient, calm under 
pressure and confident liaising with others, whether contractors, clergy, volunteers or colleagues. If you are self-motivated, have 
good people skills and excellent attention to detail the Diocese would like to hear from you! There may be opportunity for 
occasional home working, as well as working in our Nottingham Office, and visiting parishes across the diocese. The job is 37.5 
hours per week. More details are available at: https://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/careers/compliance-support-property-officer-2  
Please send application forms to: Christa Wardle, HR Officer by email: office@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
 by 9am on Monday 21st July. 
The Diocese is looking to appoint an Adult Formation Officer, to be based at Saint Thomas More Parish, Knighton Road, LE3 3HN. 
The job will be to coordinate and support opportunities in the parishes for the faith formation of adults, through the sacramental 
preparation programmes and other avenues, and to. ensure that adult faith formation is organised and delivered to a high standard to 
provide effective primary evangelisation for adults in the parish communities. The job is 10 hours per week. More details are available 
at: https://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/careers/adult-formation-officer  Please send application forms to: Christa Wardle, HR Officer 
by email: office@dioceseofnottingham.uk  by 9am on Monday 21st July. 
The Diocese is looking to appoint an IT and GDPR Assistant based at the Diocesan Curia Office, and will be someone who can 
support the work of the IT and GDPR Officer and departments of the curia in their service to the parishes of the diocese; always 
maintaining a professional, friendly, and high-quality service-oriented environment, focus on leading provider of innovative technology 
solutions using 365 Microsoft Ecosystem Apps and ensuring the highest standards of data privacy and cybersecurity. The job is 25 hours 
per week (five hours for each of five days). More details are available at:https://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/careers/it-gdpr-assistant  
Please send application forms to: Christa Wardle, HR Officer by email: office@dioceseofnottingham.uk  by 9am on Monday 21st July. 
The Diocese is looking to appoint a Deanery Administration Manager based at Boston, with travel required to multiple parish 
locations in the Southern Lincolnshire Deanery. The Diocese is committed to advancing Deanery Administration Services in a 
dynamic manner, leveraging technology and digital strategies to provide exceptional service to clergy and parishes. The Diocesan 
goal is to create a future-ready service that effectively meets current and emerging needs. The Diocese has an exciting brand-new 
role available covering the Southern Lincolnshire area, based in Boston. The role of Deanery Administration Manager will be 
responsible for leading, managing, actioning and aligning with the daily administrative operations of collective parishes within a 
designated geographical area, and will be responsible for undertaking administrative duties individually and as part of the wider 
team, aligning with parish administrators, the successful individual will ensure delivery of efficient, effective, and 
professional administration within the Deanery, ensuring good governance, and compliance. The job is 37.5 hours per week, with 
flexibility required, including some evening and weekend commitments. Does this sound like you? If so, the Diocese would love 
to hear from you! More details are available at https://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/careers/compliance-support-property-officer-
2  Please send application forms to:  
Christa Wardle, HR Officer by email: office@dioceseofnottingham.uk  by 9am on Monday 21st July. 
Holy Mass Streaming Service   If you use St Joseph’s Holy Mass 
streaming service and find that it is not online, please contact Maria in 
the Parish Office via email 
rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk or call 01572 722308. 

Planned Giving Scheme - Envelope holders     
If you wish to contribute via the parish bank account, 
please contact Maria at 
rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk     
Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

Please note: 
Any cheques made out to the Parish should read St. Joseph’s Oakham RCP.   Thank you. 
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